
R.S.E. - Parental Consultation Feedback 

Thank you to everyone for your considered response to our R.S.E. consultation. It has been 

reassuring to know that the information has been well received and feedback suggests the 

explanations added value and clarity regarding the changes to the curriculum, and our 

school processes, as advised by the Government. 

 

General feedback  

The overall response to the proposed changes has been extremely positive. Parents and 

carers have shared that they have read the guidance and have listened to the presentations 

and have felt secure in what their child will be taught in each year group. Feedback 

regarding our choice of curriculum support materials (Jigsaw) has also been positive. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

        

 

 

 

Response: N/A 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Response: N.A 

 

 


